## Dear MEPC Participants:

As a follow up to our previous correspondence, we have reviewed all of the working copies of the various ideas presented. You and your round table colleagues are to be commended for presenting ideas that have the potential to benefit our city to not only help grow our local economy but improve the quality of life for all Londoners.

We now look forward to the "next steps" in the process which will include the establishment of an Economy Action Committee (EAC) to ensure that these ideas are vented to determine their feasibility and prioritized based on their business case.

This committee (EAC), with the appropriate terms of reference, will request that it report directly to the Investment Economic Prosperity Committee (IEPC) to ensure that these ideas are approved and implemented in a timely manner.

We will continue to keep you informed of our progress and look forward to your ongoing support and input.

Best regards,

John Winston

Co-Chair

Marily Sinclair

Co-Chair